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Senators Kunze, DeMora

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring C. David Wolf as the winner of the 2023 NACUFS 

Culinary Challenge.

WHEREAS, The members of the Senate of the 135th General Assembly 
of Ohio are pleased to congratulate C. David Wolf on winning first 
place in the 2023 National Association of College and University Food 
Services Culinary Challenge; and

WHEREAS, A remarkable individual, David Wolf has combined civic 
concern and dedication with the utmost professionalism to become a 
dynamic leader in his field. A chef at The Ohio State University, he 
has worked diligently to develop his culinary abilities, and as a 
result, he placed first and received an American Culinary Federation 
gold medal at this year’s NACUFS Culinary Challenge for his Asian 
Inspired Pork - Three Ways; and

WHEREAS, David Wolf’s accomplishments are a justifiable source of 
pride and an excellent reflection not only on him but also on his 
family, on the university, and on his community. Through his admirable 
devotion to service and achievement, he has distinguished himself as a 
conscientious and responsible Ohioan, and he is truly deserving of 
high praise; and

WHEREAS, Willingly giving of his time, energy, and abilities far 
beyond what was required or expected, David Wolf has striven to better 
the world around him, and he has earned the respect and esteem of 
colleagues, students, and the community alike. We are certain that in 
the years to come, he will continue to demonstrate the same unwavering 
commitment to excellence for which he has become known; therefore be 
it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the Senate of the 135th General 
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Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, commend C. David Wolf 
on his personal success and salute him as one of Ohio’s finest 
citizens; and be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the Senate transmit a duly 
authenticated copy of this Resolution to C. David Wolf.
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